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| own shops in Gregory Street, North Ward, Townsville. One of the shops in the complex is a
restaurant and staff have to carry meals to dinners siiting outside the shop. Many times staff have
to quickly jump out of the way of e-scooters going too fast on the footpath. One of the staff
members is in her 60s and fears getting hit by a scooter. Also my elderly parents live near the
Mountain Creek High School, Sunshine Coast. | wish Police would be there with speed cameras.
The kids overtake cars driving near the school. Also they travel so fast and often doubling another
students and no helmet. It is impossible to back out of their property because of the kids going too
fast. Also when my parent goes for walk on a track next to the Headlands golf club she nearly gets
run over by e-scooters or e-bikes.Also it is dangerous going for a walk along footpaths.



